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Immediate Action Required - Product Recall Announcement  

CTFB is notifying Partners of a nationwide Product Recall from the USDA. This recall is due 



	

to a possible Listeria contamination of Tyson Fully Cooked Chicken. CTFB has not purchased 

affected items and has not received contaminated product from the USDA; however, it is 

possible these items could have been a part of food received through Agency Retail Pick-up 

or as a part of other donations. Please visit the links below to review the list of potentially 

contaminated products.  

• Products included in this recall are listed here and the labels here. 	
• Read official USDA announcement of the product recall here. 	

Please check if your agency received any of this product and dispose of it 

immediately.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org.  

		
	

	 	

	

		
	

	

Important Reminders 
 
If you’re closing, re-opening, adjusting hours, or modifying your distribution model, please 
reach out to your CTFB Relationship Manager with updated information or share it via email 
at agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org or our agency hotline by calling (512) 684-2503. 
 
For the most updated communications on our website 
here: https://www.centraltexasfoodbank.org/agencies. 

Contact the Team 
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